

The Arellano Family

Missionaries in Mexico



Mailing Address:
Roberto Arellano Arellano
5810 Santa Maria Ave. No. 205
PMB69-25
Laredo, TX.78041-3055

April of 2018

Dear Pastor and Church members:

"For I know that my redeemer liveth, and that he shall stand at the latter day upon the earth". Job 19:25

Greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ! Already this has been a very busy first months of this new year, visiting in the new work, preaching in two Missions Conference and I have bean greatly blessed seeing the God's hand in the ministry. All the Honor and Glory be to him!

In Calvary Baptist Church we had the Missions Conference, each message was a blessing and Praise God that the members despite they not have good salaries has learned to give for Missions.

By other way we had a special week teaching stewardship in the two churches that we have established. God spoke through each teaching and most of the members gave testimony of the great blessing of this activity during these days.

We want to thank you for your prayers, finally we have the construction blueprints for the new work. Now we need your prayers so God gives us the strength and health to carry out this project.

Lastly we want to thank you again for all your love, prayers and support. It means so much to us and it would not be possible to do what we do without your help and God's help. Please pray as you can see we have to much work to do.

Thank you again so very, very much.

Roberto, Rosy, Roberto Jr, Mayra & Joanna

Special Prayer Requests:

- *The construction's work in the new mission
- * Our summer trip to show the ministry
- * Pastors and their families

